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Chromebooks Are Ordered 
And Will Arrive in June 

 

The District purchased Dell Chromebook 3100 2-in-1 model for students in early education, grades 
TK-3, and grade 8. The expenditure was $4.3 million. The new Chromebooks will be available for 
summer school and the 2020-2021 school year. They will not arrive or be distributed during the 
current school year. 

The Board of Education approved $1 million for Adult Education. The order will be placed pending 
the outcome of student and teacher  technology surveys. 

Summer School Will Be Virtual 
The Instructional Division announced at the April 22 Board of Education meeting that summer school 
will be delivered via distance learning. The Association will send out a survey regarding members’ 
concerns for summer school.  Discussions with the District regarding working conditions will begin 
Tuesday, May 5. 

MUSD Calendars Approved 
The 2021-2022, 2022-2023, and 2023-2024 school 
calendars were approved by Council April 21. The 
calendars are available at MontebelloTeachers.org.  

New Banking Minutes MOU  
Deadline is Tuesday, May 26 

The District and the Association have developed a joint 

memorandum of understanding (MOU) form for banking 

minutes. 

District and Association Submit One Form One Time 

There is one form for both the Faculty Club Chairperson 

and the site Principal to complete and return to District 

office or the MTA Office.  The form will be shared 

between the  District Office and the MTA Office.  

MOU requests are due Tuesday, May 26. Forms and 

additional support materials are available at 

montebelloteachers.org. The Instructional Division at 

District Office is also available to answer questions.  

What Do You Think? 

BoE Seeks Input of 2020 
Graduation Requirements 

The Board of Education is considering reducing 
graduation requirements for the June 2020 gradu-
ates at a special meeting Friday, May 1. Seniors 
have experienced hardship in the wake of the pan-
demic.  
The Board is considering the following options for 
the June 2020 graduates: 

 Retain current MUSD graduation require-
ments. 

 Reduce and align MUSD graduation require-
ments to State requirements. 

 Reduce MUSD requirements strategically (less 
than current and more than state).  

Click here for the presentation delivered at the April 
22 Board of Education Meeting. Email President 
Doug Patzkowski with your thoughts at 
DougPatzkowski@MontebelloTeachers.org no lat-
er than Wednesday, April 29. 



 

Save the Date 

 

 

 

 

Board of Education  

Candidate Forum 

Tuesday, May 19 at 5 p.m. 
 

This event is open to all members. 

Registration and login information will be available beginning May 11 

 

The seats held by Dr. Joanna Flores and the seat 

vacated by Edgar Cisneros  will be on the Tuesday, 

November  3 ballot.  (Cisneros resigned from the 

Board Thursday, April 23.) 

Mr. Cisneros will not be running for re-election.  

Dr. Flores will be on the November 3 ballot.  

Council will vote on the MTA Endorsement 

Tuesday, June 2.  

The candidates who accepted the MTA invitation 

endorsement interview invitation are: 

Dr. Joanna Flores 
 

Carlos Cerdan, Jr. 
 

Liliana Magaña 

 


